
 

 

In May we had our annual World of Work Week.  

We invited some employees in to talk to us about their work, the best bits, the 
worst bits and how they got into the job. Feedback was really positive from 
both our young people and our visitors.  

 



 

 

 

 

  A huge thank you to the 

volunteers that came in 

to school to help our 

young people learn! 



 

Our Upper School classes have been 

busy accessing work experience out in 

the community.  

Selling Christmas 

Crafts on 

Mapperley Top. 

Tuck Shop 

Selling 

Enterprise 

crafts at 

the Arnold 

craft fayre. 

 

We also organised a 

successful parent support 

and transition fayre. We have 

lots of colleges, day services, 

supported internship and 

supported work 

opportunities represented.  


